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Invitation
Open Evening: new spaces & programmes

You are invited to join the Learning and Interpretation team in the spectacular 
setting of the new Sammy Ofer Wing at the National Maritime Museum, 
Greenwich. Celebrate the opening of new galleries, view the refurbished  
learning spaces and find out about our exciting new learning programmes.  

Come and enjoy a glass of wine, meet the team, explore  
the new spaces and view a range of taster sessions.

Thursday 20 October 
17.30 – 20.00

RSVP before 18 October 2011 to secure your place
Call 020 8312 6608  
or email rsvplearning@nmm.ac.uk


